
Buddha Bless Temple 
7748 Third Street Rd, Louisville, KY 40214 

Phone: (812) 225-0228 

Louisville, December 22, 2021. 

Dear Friends, 

We would like to invite you, your family, and friends to join our Lunar New Year celebra­
tion on Sunday, February 06 of 2022 starting from 10:00 AM at our center. 

The Lunar New Year is one of the most significant observances in Asian cultures. Ac­
cording to the East Asian zodiac, this year belongs to the year of the Tiger, which signi­
fies vigor, ambition, courage, enthusiasm, generosity, self-confidence, fairness, and 
dedication for goodness. Also, this is the inspiring period that will help us to fight against 
global CoVID-19 pandemic, to leave behind any unstable and unfinished business, and 
to connect ourselves with the goal for developing a new more honest pattern of relations. 

Further, we can make an optimistic New Year resolution for our physical, material, and 
spiritual developments of getting fit, getting better education and job, becoming more as­
sertive, cost-effective, and environmental responsibilities, saving money, reducing debt 
and stress, quitting bad habits, volunteering to help others, and developing a healthy 
spiritual life. 

Besides, as various celebrations in different cultures around the world, Lunar New Year 
is all about praying and community's festivity. Therefore, we would like to invite you (and 
your family) to join us in New Year celebration at our center. We hope you, your family, 
and friends can attend this exceptional occasion. We will provide refreshment and have 
the youth performance afterward. 

Happy Holidays and Best Wish to you and your family. 

Sincerely, 

���3)..-V 
Rev. Thich Hang Oat 


